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Wednesday 8th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to introduce myself.  My name is Mrs Ashwell and I am proud to have joined Silsoe Lower 
School, as the Music Teacher.  I am keen to build on the work of Mrs Pugh to provide opportunities to 
enrich the music curriculum and build on the children’s natural interests and talents.   
 
I am therefore, delighted to announce that choir club will resume on Tuesday afternoons after half term, 
beginning on the 21st February 2023.  The aim is to provide as many children as possible, the opportunity 
to be part of the choir and ultimately to perform within school and the wider community.  The club will be 
run by myself and Mrs Godin who is also a qualified first aider. 
 
Details are as follows: 

 Children are welcome from Years 2, 3 and 4 initially, and there will be a maximum of 30 places. 

 The club will run in the music room directly after school on a Tuesday, from 3.30 p.m. to 4.30 p.m. 

 Pick up will be from the main entrance at 4.30 p.m. for those going home with parents or carers. 

 If your child usually attends Care Club for the extended session they will be returned to Care Club at 
4.30 p.m. 

 At all times, there will be an expectation of the highest standards of behaviour and the club will be 
run in accordance with the school behaviour policy. 

 
SAFETY 
To ensure the safety of all, a register will be taken at each session and parents need to notify the office if a 
child is unable to attend.  Equally, the office must be notified if a child is being collected by another known 
adult.  
 
WELL-BEING 
Each child will need to bring a water bottle to the club for refreshment. 
 
Registration is available via Scopay and will be offered on a first come first served basis.  If all spaces have 
been allocated the event will automatically close on-line and you will be unavailable to book.  You can 
however choose to register your interest and be added to a waiting list which will also be available via 
Scopay.  Parents will be notified of places offered and updates sent out, as and when necessary. 
 
As with all clubs, a child’s attendance will be at the discretion of the head teacher. A child may not be able 
to attend if, following a risk assessment, it is assessed they would be at risk themselves or put others at 
risk. 
 
We look forward to welcoming many children to this club. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss J Ashwell 
Music Teacher 
Silsoe VC Lower School 


